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Yanco Public School………..Towards a better world 
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10 

Monday 
29 March 

Tuesday 
30 March 

Wednesday 
31 March 

Thursday 
1 April 

Friday 
2 April 

 

Learning Support 
Scripture Easter Service 

Wellbeing with 
Ms Williams 

 
BIKE DAY 

 
EASTER HAT PARADE 

GOOD FRIDAY 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop  

T2 
W1 

Monday 
19 April 

Tuesday 
20 April 

Wednesday 
21 April 

Thursday 
22 April 

Friday 
23 April 

STAFF DEVELOPMENT 
DAY 

STUDENTS RETURN 
Learning Support 

Scripture 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 

 
 

Learning Support 
  

Ice cream Fundraiser  
 
Little Learners 

 
  
 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Yanco Shop 

Lunch Orders 
Aki 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School Photos 
We have just been notified that the photographer will be in Leeton on Tuesday, 20th April.  
We do apologise for the short notice. Ordering and payment will be the same as in previous years so 
payment will not be expected on the day. More information and ordering information will be 
provided by the photographer after the photos have been taken. 
 
 
 

P.B Award Winners 
 
 

Lacey Flew 
Brayden Capstick 

Jake Meyers 
 

 

 

  

SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Tuesday, April 20 

 

FIRST DAY BACK 
 



 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Our Term One Reward Day was an enjoyable and relaxing afternoon for all of our students and 
teachers. It was fantastic to have so many of our students participating in the activities and having 
fun during this event yesterday.  
 
Thank you for Term One! 
We have had another successful term of learning at Yanco Public School. It is wonderful to walk 
around the school and view the positive student attitudes, friendships developing and the learning 
happening in each of our classrooms. Thank you to all students, staff, parents and carers for your 
commitment to ensuring Yanco Public School is a positive and productive learning environment. 
 
Anzac Day Ceremony Sunday, April 25th 2021 
We have been informed that an Anzac Day ceremony will take place in Leeton this year however, 
due to CO-VID19 regulations only the Yanco Public School captains and two members of the 
teaching staff will be able to attend. If there is any change to this information it will be updated in 
the next school newsletter. 
 
School library borrowing 
A reminder that students have the opportunity to return and borrow books from our school library 
on Thursday during even weeks. Please ensure your child/ren keep their library books stored in a 
safe place at home. All children must have a library bag to minimise damage to books while stored 
in their school bag. 
 
Student Effort Report Cards 
Student effort report cards have been sent home today, the report outlines their commitment to 
learning for Term One at Yanco Public School. Parent teacher interviews will not be timetabled 
again until the end of Semester One however, if you would like to speak with your child’s teacher 
based on the information received in the report please contact the school via the mobile phone to 
plan an interview time to speak with your child’s teacher.  
 
Naplan Practice 
In Week 10 of this term Year 3 and Year 5 students have participated in online Naplan practice tests. 
The purpose of this is to prepare students for the online platform and to determine if the school’s 
existing computers and internet can cope with all students sitting the test at one time.  
 
Essential Assessment K-6 
Throughout Week 9 and Week 10 K-6 participated in online Literacy and Numeracy assessment 
tasks. This has allowed us to streamline our teaching and better meet the needs of each student 
both in the classroom and during learning support sessions.  
 
School Term Break 
Term One will conclude on Thursday, April 1st 2021. We will welcome students back for Term 2 on 
Tuesday, April 20th 2021.  
 
School Security 
At times staff will be on site during the school holidays however, if you notice anything suspicious or 
an issue such as a fallen tree could you please text the school mobile phone on 0436 691 944.  

 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 
  

 



 

 

 
 
  

 



 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

 



 

 
 
 

 

 
  

  

 

 



 

 
 
 

 

 


	2013 Term 2 Week 5 Principal: Timothy Allen
	 Main Avenue,   Yanco     NSW     2703
	 Phone:  (02) 6955 7162

